
Teacher Meet & GreetBrand New Students

Returning Students

Reminders

We would like to welcome all

of our new students and

families this year, if you need

any assistance at all please

contact the school office at

(530) 741-6101 after August 1.

Welcome back! We are excited

to have you back with us and

look forward to this year

together.

Our Teacher Meet & Greet will

be Tuesday, August 9th from

5:30 to 6:30 p.m. in the new

Cafeteria/Multipurpose Room.
This is an opportunity to see

the new building and meet

your classroom teacher(s).

There will be no formal

presentations, although

teachers may have classroom

handouts for students/parents.

*If you wish to speak in more

detail with a teacher, please

schedule something with them or

email them.

The school office opens August 1, 2022. School starts August 11 and all classes

begin at 8:15 a.m. Students cannot be dropped off before 7:45 a.m. Please

remember to check our website often for updates and announcements.
 

www.https://arboga.mjusd.com/


